
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 10, 2024 
 
 
Mr Dean Watson 
Water Systems Engineering Project Manager 
New Braunfels Utilities  
355 FM 306 | New Braunfels, Texas 78130 
 
Re:  Award of Bid Recommendation _ Deepening Well ASR-D1 
 
Dear Mr Watson: 
 
ASR Systems LLC has reviewed the sole base bid for the referenced project, submitted 
by Hydro Resources.  The bid amount was $823,349.00.  Hydro Resources constructed 
the ASR well five years ago and is therefore familiar with the ASR project.  We 
recommend award of the contract to Hydro Resources. 

 
R. David G. Pyne, P.E. 
President 
 
Cc:  Jeff Reck/ Arcadis 
        Charles Schoening/ Arcadis 
        Grant Snyder/ GLS Solutions 
        Stephen Belser/ ASR Systems 
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